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We’re now building the  

Queenstown Town Centre  
Arterial Road (Stage 1)
From late-March until late 2023 we’ll be building a new road layout to connect Frankton Road and Melbourne Street, creating the gateway to Stage 1 of the new Arterial road. Deep trenches 
will be dug to upgrade underground services and the road will be widened and rebuilt, creating a safer intersection and more space for buses, walking and cycling. Over this time there will 
be quite a bit of disruption to a 200m stretch of Frankton Road between Suburb Street and Adelaide Street. Here’s what to expect:  

Thanks for your patience while this important project is underway. 

Get full details, including Frequently Asked Questions and plans at  
www.qldc.govt.nz/Queenstown-town-centre-arterial

Work area. Two lanes of traffic will be in place 
with a 30km/hr speed restriction. 

Access for walking and cycling.

Road and/or intersection closed.

Stage 1 of the Arterial Road connects Melbourne 
and Henry Street, removing general traffic from 
Stanley Street to create more space for public 
transport and people. 

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/Queenstown-town-centre-arterial

